
 

Press Release 

September 15, 2017 

RNC Celebrates Hispanic Heritage Month 
 

WASHINGTON – Republican National Committee (RNC) Chairwoman Ronna 

McDaniel and Co-Chair Bob Paduchik released the following statement 

commemorating Hispanic Heritage Month: 

 

“This month we honor the achievements of Hispanics in communities across the 

country,” said Chairwoman McDaniel. “They play critical roles at home, at work,  

in our communities, and their contributions continue to enrich our society and shape 

the American Dream. Hispanics are an integral part of the fabric of our nation, and 

their commitment to family and country represents the very values that make 

America great." 

 

“The RNC is committed to engaging with the millions of Hispanic Americans who 

live in the United States, and we will continue to do so throughout this month and 

beyond,” said Co-Chair Paduchik. 

 

   
****** 

 

For further information, please contact Mr. Cliff Zhonggang Li, Executive Director 

of the National Committee of Asian American Republicans (Asian.GOP). Call 

Asian.GOP direct at 954-233-0672 x 527 or email us at cliff.li@asian.gop. The 

primary mission of Asian.GOP is to raise the awareness in Asian American 

communities about the importance of participating in the political process, which has 

a great impact on everyone's life, for future generations, and for the fate of this great 

nation. 
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